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Dear Mr. Brandt; 

International Institute for Conservation - Canadian Group 
Institute International pour la Conservation - Groupe Canadien 

Box/CP 9195, Ottawa, Canada, K1G 3T9 

June 21, 1979 

_!_1?.!} 

I am writing to you as editor of the Journal of the International 
Institute f or Conservation - Canadiqn Group (J.IIC-CG), to formally 
invite you to submit for publication the paper which you delivered 

· at the annual meeting of the IIC-CG in Hamilton, entitled ·.· 
"The Conservation Treatment of 'The Birds of America' Vol. 1 by James Audubon" 
and "The Conservation of the Thomas Mawson Drawings for Calgary: , 1914". 

We are asking for all papers that are to be included in the 
Volume 5, Number 1 issue of the J.IIC-CG to be submitted by July 31, 1979. 
I would appreciate it if you would let me know as soon as possible whether 
or not you are considering submitting this paper; I can be r e ached at 
the above add;ess or at (613)993-2125 during the day. Should you have 
any questions about your contribution, the deadline, or the Journal, 
please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

I have attached a copy of the "Notice to Contributors" -from the 
inside front cover of Volume 3, Number 2. Authors are encouraged to 
follow these guidelines as closely as possible in order to ease the burden 
on the editori:;il staff. Please note that your manuscript is .reguired in 
triplicate; 8" x 10" prints are preferred, but this is not critical. 

Once your paper has been received, it will be sent to two. referees 
for their comments. If it is accepted, the referees' questions, with 
your re~ponses, may be included as an appendix to your paper. · 

- ~-- -- - I wish- to ·emphasize that wi:, are presently encouraging short con-
tributions1 in addition to full length papers. These _. short ·c~ntributions 
(approximately 1000 words) may consist of results or: techniques that are, 
in themselves, interesting and useful, but are not 9.f suf.fic:ient mag-
nitude to merit a full paper. However, it is antic,ipated th~t the 
full-length papers will remain the "backbone" of th~ J_ourn•ai.~ 

Authors are encouraged to write as briefly .. cand concisely as possible, 
both for literary reasons and to keep down our prirtting costs. Generally, 
length is not a critical factor, but information t;liat is extraneous to the 
original point that you wish to make to your readi:rs should be avoided. 

Thank you very much for your interest. I · am looking forward to 
reading your paper • 

.,i, , _J ,? Yours sincerely, · 
'P.5 ' ~ ~';'. ,/Lkte.- ~,v ~ J,:J, -J~ ~e, ..-?t Charles Costain 

zj- Editor, J.IIC-CG . 
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